
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

10. AKAROA DESIGN & APPEARANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE - APPOINTMENTS 
 
 The Administration Manager had reported that an error had been made in the appointment of Board 

representatives to the Akaroa Design & Appearance Advisory Committee.  Two members had been 
appointed to that committee when only one appointee was required. 

 
 The Board resolved that Mr McKean be appointed as the Board’s representative to the Akaroa Design 

& Appearance Advisory Committee with Mr Ryder appointed as his deputy. 
 
 Members agreed that it was advantageous to have a deputy to attend meetings as a substitute for 

appointed representatives, especially in light of the difficulty committee’s sometimes had in attaining a 
quorum.  

 
 


